
Update on COVID Guidelines 

The latest CDC and PA Secretary 
of Health Guidance states that 
fully vaccinated individuals can 
resume activities that they did 
prior to the pandemic without 
wearing a mask.  

Effective immediately, Sullivan 
County Library will adopt this 
guidance – vaccinated individuals 
do not have to wear a mask while 
in the library. 

 

In general, people are considered fully vaccinated: 

• 2 weeks after their second dose in a 2-dose series, such 
as the Pfizer or Moderna vaccines, or 
• 2 weeks after a single-dose vaccine, such as Johnson & 

Johnson’s Janssen vaccine. 

If you don’t meet these requirements, regardless of your 

age, you are NOT fully vaccinated. Keep taking all  

precautions until you are fully vaccinated or until new 

guidance is issued by the Library.  

Please wear a mask if you are not fully  

vaccinated. You can also request that  

library staff wear a mask when assisting 

you at the Library. 


